
 -1- 

VILLAGE OF PORT DICKINSON 
Work Session Agenda 

February 27, 2018 
5:00pm 

at Port Dickinson Village Hall 
 

1. Treasurer Miller will have the Budget filed with the Village Clerk by 
3/20/18. The 3/27/18 meeting will be a Special Meeting to approve the 
Tentative Budget. 
 

2. There will be no grass clippings picked up with yard waste this year due to 
the cost of disposal and time & cost of manpower. The weekly pickup will 
continue on Tuesdays beginning in April. 

 
3. Mayor Burke has discussed the increase in satellite dishes mounted on 

roofs and the Code Officer is researching Codes pertaining to requiring 
dishes to be mounted in the rear of homes when possible. 

 
4. Mayor Burke reported that the Town of Fenton will be introducing 

phosphate into their water which will help keep manganese and iron from 
settling in the pipes. Once this is done they will flush their hydrants and 
then the Village will flush hydrants. 

 
5. Spring Newsletter will be mailed around April 1st. 

 
6. Sgt Faughnan has been out of work since 2/1/18 and will be applying for 

disability insurance as his accruals are exhausted. 
 

7. Amy J Stoddard Inc will be overhauling the Village website. There will be 
no updates listed on the website until the process is complete (around 
May 1).  

 
 


